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I oppose this Bill, however it seems to show what has been planned for some time 

now. 

The state has been registering this age group for many years. This is NOT 

transparency,  it's discovery. 

 

There's already a movement and lawsuit to clean up voter rolls in Oregon, this cannot 

be a coincidence.  

 

Keep the age to vote at age 18 and please end the manipulation going on in our state 

legislature.  

 

Sincerely  

Lori Shaw 

Keizer,  Oregon  

 


